
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

On Tuesday, the 8th day of September, 2020, the Town Council of the Town of Purcellville, 
Virginia (the “Town”), will hold a public hearing on the proposed issuance of bonds or notes of 
the Town in the estimated maximum principal amount of $3,000,000 to finance capital 
improvements and equipment for general government projects and for water and wastewater 
system projects, and to pay related issuance costs.  Such bonds or notes shall be general obligations 
of the Town for the payment of which the Town’s full faith and credit shall be irrevocably pledged.   

The public hearing, which may be continued or adjourned, will be conducted at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Town Hall Council Chambers, 221 S. Nursery Ave, Purcellville, Virginia 20132.  Interested 
persons may appear at such time and place and present their views. Citizens will also be able to 
participate in the public hearing via remote participation. Please check the Town’s website for  
virtual meeting information. Questions regarding remote participation can be directed to Diana 
Hays, Town Clerk at dhays@purcellvilleva.gov or 540-751-2334. 

 

David A. Mekarski, AICP, Town Manager  August 21 and 28, 2020 
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